THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

May 17, 1962

No. 31

ALUMNI DAY, SATURDAY, MAY 26th - PLAN TO ATTEND!

THE OLD GUARD OF PRINCETON held their monthly meeting at the School last Wednesday. Mr. Rhine spoke briefly on the purpose and history of the School. Mr. Bryant conducted the Concert and Resident choirs in a number of selections. Mr. Haley accompanied on the piano, Since the shrubbery, trees, and flowers were in bloom, the guests had a tour of the grounds. Their compliments and praises of the School and choir were very gratifying.

CONCERT CHOIR sang for the Assoc. of Women's Clubs of New Jersey at the Haddon Hall Hotel in Atlantic City last Thursday evening. The boys were able to spend some time on the boardwalk and enjoy some of Atlantic City's famous salt water taffy. The concert went well and the evening was enjoyed by all.

LT. RICHARD STEINER AND PATROLMAN WALTER EMANN of the Princeton Twp. Police Dep't. presented a "Gun Program" in Assembly last Thursday afternoon. Lt. Steiner told us about the rifles he had brought along and the materials needed for target shooting. It was a very interesting assembly and we are very glad the officers could come.

METROPOLITAN ART MUSEUM, CARNEGIE HALL, and THE MUSEUM OF NATURAL SCIENCE were all visited last Friday on our trip to New York City. We heard the New York Philharmonic, under the direction of Izler Solomon, give a special concert for young people. The program was sponsored by the Lincoln Center Student Program. The orchestra played a representative program ranging from classical to modern music. The boys had box seats, which gave them a good view of the instruments and the conducting. The visit to the museums was all too short of a period! We saw many interesting and exciting objects having to do mostly with the ancient Egyptians, their life, government, religion, occupations, crafts, and trades.

THE RESIDENT CHOIR under the direction of Mr. Haley, sang at the Rosedale Chapel in Princeton on Mother's Day Sunday, May 13. This is the fourth year that the School has provided the music for this service. Several parents of the boys were able to attend.

THE TOUGH BAGELS, formerly undefeated, lost to the CORVETTES in softball this week. Jim Bellanca's Tough Bagels still lead the league, however. Corvettes are second, the Royal Twelve are in third place, the Troubleshooters are fourth, and the Internationals are in the cellar.

THE MOTHER'S INFIRMARY COMMITTEE is including a list of needed items for the School Infirmary in this week's "Newsletter." Mothers on this committee are Mrs. Elliott, Mrs. Martin and Mrs. Rhine, they would be delighted to hear from you.

In response to the Mother's search for TRADING STAMPS, we have received stamps from the following ladies: Mrs. Crosby, Mrs. Peters, Mrs. Yaches, Mrs. Arnold, Mrs. Kroshefsky, Mrs. Elliott, Mrs. Slover, and Mrs. Bryant. Thank you!

THE SCHOOL is on DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME, please place your telephone calls accordingly. Students may be called to the phone (WAlnut 1-9695) from 6:30-7:00PM and 8:00-9:00PM. Cottage boys may be called only during the first hour. All other phone calls should be directed to the School office and a message left.

CONCERT CHOIR will sing a concert sponsored by the Clinton, N.J. Rotary Club at the Hunterdon Regional High School this Saturday evening, 8:00PM. All concert choir boys must return to the school by 4:00 Saturday afternoon. The concert is open to the public.

PIANO RECITALS will be held Thursday and Friday evenings, May 31st and June 1st, at 8:00 PM. Mr. Haley will present his pupils on Thursday evening and Mr. Bryant's pupils will be heard on Friday evening.